
To Whom it May Concern: 
  

Bravo to this committee for taking on this necessary and oft-maligned issue.  Counter to the 
hysterics of many of those in our business community, the sky will not fall if we come closer to 
offering a fair wage to those who are integral to driving our economy.  Quite the opposite, as 
those dollars will circulate anew in a state that continues to offer a strong and progressive 
example to the entire nation. 
  

Sincerely, 
  

Marilyn Trinkle 

Aurora, Oregon 

 


